
Welcome to Year 6

Your teachers will be: Miss Underwood, 
Mr Lovell and Ms Hayes. 

Mrs Sharp and Miss Holland will be our 
teaching assistants. 

Mrs Wiseman will be our LSA.



Reading



Writing



Maths

Reasoning and arithmetic skills



Science

Science Week 
Link 🡪



Humanities

Local Study- Map work



What will I need?
•A complete P.E kit with black trainers. 

•A book bag. No rucksacks unless you ride a bike to 
school).

• Hair must be tied back beyond shoulder length with 
hair bands in school colours.

•An art shirt (with your name on it).

•A complete school uniform. 

•Name written in your coat and cardigan/jumper. 



In Year 6 you will be expected to…
• Always try your best.
 
•Treat others the way you would like to be treated. 
 
•Do your homework to the best of your ability and hand it in on time.

• Put your maximum effort into every single piece of work you do in 
school. 

•Read EVERY DAY for AT LEAST 15 minutes. 

•Wear the correct school uniform every day. 

•Be responsible for your own belongings.

•Treat ALL adults with courtesy and respect. 

•Be polite at all times to peers and adults. 



Over the Summer holidays…
•Have fun and enjoy yourself.
 
•Read a book or two. If you’re reading two, make sure 
they are different genres. 

•Find out anything you can about our first topics.
 
•Practise your X tables so that you know them 
off-by-heart.

•Make sure you are well organised and prepared for Year 
6.

•If you have any worries about year 6, come and speak 
to one of the Year 6 teachers when you return.


